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November 19, 2021 
 
 

Swimming Pool Closure 

The swimming pool and spa will be closed from November 26 thru December 12 to repair the 

exhaust ventilation system. We must drain the pool for the repairs to be made as the vents 

overhang the edge of the pool. Having this system in place will assure better air quality. We 

apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

 

Emergency Heat 

A reminder how to access emergency heat:  

✓ Turn on “Emergency Heat/Auxiliary Heat” when the outside temperature is expected to 

be below 35 degrees. 

✓ Turn back to “Heat” when the outside temperature rises above 35 degrees. 

Please note that this only pertains to patio homes 101-360. The lakeside apartment and patio 

home 600 residents will adjust the thermostat in their homes as normal. Contact maintenance at 

ext. 8477 if you need assistance. 

 

Sherwood Oaks Transportation 

To be consistent with current pandemic-related safety measures in place, Sherwood Oaks 

transportation services are available for resident-use only. Please no visitors on the busses.  

Questions can be directed to Mike Mills, Director of Security & Transportation at ext. 8482. 

 

Resident Photos 

If you would like to order prints from the pictures that were taken on October 22, you may pick 

up an order form at the reception desk. Order forms must be turned in to Phyllis Franks by 

Monday, November 29 to have the prints in time for Christmas. Picture sizes and costs are on the 

order form. Resident’s new pictures can be found in the photo albums in the lobby. 

 

Scooter Parking Guidelines 

Residents are required to park in the designated areas and spaces in the Gallery. There is a special 

parking area for residents who have difficulty transferring from a scooter to a walker. This area is 

outlined in red. Special tags are needed to park in this area. If you are interested in obtaining a 

special parking tag, please stop at the reception desk and complete section 2 of a scooter 

registration form. Questions can be directed to Mike Mills, Director of Security & Transportation, 

at ext. 8482. 

 

Thanksgiving 

On Thursday, November 25, the normal weekly transportation, and holiday campus 

transportation schedules will be followed. Please see the security & transportation bulletin board 

for full details. All patio homes and apartments that are normally cleaned on Thursdays will not 

be cleaned due to the holiday. A credit will be applied to your monthly statement. Reception desk 

hours this day will be 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. Dining hours are listed below.  
 

                                    Main Dining Room 

                        Lunch – 11:45 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  

                                   Dinner - Closed 

                                    Café 

                         Breakfast – Closed 

                          Lunch – Closed 

                          Dinner – Closed 
 

Takeout meals are available at the Café counter from 11:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m.  

Meal deliveries occur between 11:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 


